
Appreciation of Local Committee 
 
WHEREAS the local committee splendidly prepared for this Conference; 

and 
 

WHEREAS they ministered marvelously in providing services and 
meeting needs during the Conference; and 

 

WHEREAS they have been exemplary in demonstrating hospitality and 
brotherly love; 

 
BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED that we, the messengers of the churches 

in fellowship with the General Association of Regular Baptist Churches, 
meeting for our 62nd Annual Conference in Des Moines, Iowa, on June 

19–23, 1993, express our deepest appreciation to the local committee 
and the many who worked with them, and say as we leave, “We will 

thank God on every remembrance of you all.” 
 

Des Moines, Iowa 

June 19-23, 1993 

 
 


